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Headteacher message 

Harvest is a wonderful time of year – 

particularly in a church school. Thank you 

for your generosity – the children enjoyed 

taking their donations to church and I am 

sure that the foodbank in Wallingford will 

make very good use 

of them all.  

Owlets have been 

busy playing with 

their new water play 

system.  

Some of the children 

in Rhino were 

chosen to represent 

our school in a 

maths challenge at 

the Oratory. They 

enjoyed the 

challenge and behaved impeccably, well 

done. 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe,  

Sarah Hillier 

Headteacher 

 Clubs at Checkendon 

 

Our children are 

lucky to have the 

choice of so many 

clubs … disco club on 

Tuesday lunchtimes 

 

Running club before 

school on Tuesday  

 

Art club after school 

too … here is Flo’s 

cool cat. 

 

We also offer drama via Berzerk productions. 

 

If your child would be interested in a club we 

don’t already offer – please let us know.   
   

 Owlets Class news 

Owlets topic is people who 

help us - Dominic looks very 

professional in his uniform! 

Also, if you haven’t already 

noticed – it is 

officially 

Autumn, 

there is a pumpkin and 

other autumnal goodies 

to explore in Owlets.  

 Panda Class news 

Panda Class 

have been 

reading 

Michael 

Morpurgo’s 

The Nine 

Lives of 

Montezuma, 

do ask for a review of the text 

– it’s amazing. 
 

Owl Class news 

We participated in a cross country 

tournament with the other local schools. The 

children performed admirably and were 

exceptionally 

encouraging to 

each other. They 

even impressed 

the bus driver 

who gave them 

10/10 for their 

manners!  

 Rhino Class news 

In their writing, 

Rhinos are 

researching 

recycling in 

preparation for 

a unit on 

persuasion. They 

are polishing 

their skimming and scanning skills as well as 

making notes.  
   

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the Fireworks on www.pta-events.co.uk/checkendonprimary  

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/checkendonprimary


 


